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Professional Administrative Staff Council 
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No December Meeting 

PASC will not be holding a December meeting. Our next 
meeting will be Tuesday, January 9th. 

*A reminder that all PASC Council Members are invited to meet at Holmes 
Dining Hall December 5th at 8:30am for a group breakfast. 

 

 

Announcing the CSC & PASC Halloween 
Costume Contest  

Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our winners and a big thank you to all who 
participated! 
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All costume contest winners received individual SoGo gift cards 
(previously known as Bear Bucks) to spend at various Sodexo locations 

across campus! 
Be sure to join us next year for this fun event! 

 

 
 

 

NOW Accepting Applications! 

Applications for Spring 2024 PASC Book 
Scholarships & Professional Development 
Funds are now open. 

Book Scholarships are intended for staff who would benefit from reimbursement for text books of 

currently enrolled in Spring 2024 courses. 

Submit Book Scholarship Application HERE 

Professional Development Funds are intended for staff seeking funds for upcoming various 

professional development (trainings, certifications, conferences, etc) occurring 3/15/24-9/14/24. 

Submit Professional Development Funds Application HERE 

 

All submissions will be reviewed and candidates will be notified if approved. Any questions 

should be directed to PASC@unco.edu. 
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